Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim receives Mr. Saleh Al-Mutlaq

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad met Mr.
Saleh al-Mutlaq Monday 4/12/2017.

His Eminence with al-Mutlaq discussed the developments of the political and security situation
in the country, stressed the importance of political calmness to keep the momentum of victories

in other issues not only combating terrorism and national unity.



